
Recreation Committee                                                                                                                 Town of Pendleton 

   

 

Committee Meeting Notes 
August 21, 2024, 7 pm 

 
Summer Recreation      

 Program has wrapped up for the year.  Generally garnered positive reviews from all that were involved.  A 
recap will be provided to the Board. 

 Monica has compiled a list of needs and improvements for next year.   

 A budget and pricing for next year has been considered and will be presented to the board for next year. 

 The Niagara County Youth Bureau grant is submitted and the Town should be reimbursed $2,000 for what 
was spent on program supplies. 

 Monica is in process of developing three off-season programs to help keep the key staff engaged and 
continue to engage the youth and parents from the Town throughout the year. 
 

Baseball 

 Schedule- Working with Dave Fischer and the Highway Dept. 

 Buffalo Bomb Squad- the contract is approved by the Town and the current Town teams will be 
assimilated into the BBS. 

 
Pendleton Station Market 

 The bigger event days has drawn more crowds than the average Sunday.  The committee is considering 
reformatting the calendar for the market and make it more event-based than holding it every Sunday.  
May collaborate with the staff from Summer Rec on a Halloween event. 
 

Community Center- The Center is scheduled to open in October. 

 Working on a building a calendar of the committees and meetings that are held already in the Town that 
would soon be holding their meetings at the Center. 

 Having a walk-through with Eaton Furniture to figure out what the Center’s needs would be for furnishing 
the facility. 

 
Other Items-  

 Parks Policies are in a rough draft form.  Waiting on feedback from the Recreation Committee members. 

 The contract with Edmunds has been expanded to include facility management and event registration 
management software. 

 The Town is in the process assembling the 2025 budget.  Recreation related budgets have been submitted 
for their initial review. 

 9 Mile Island camp has been handed over to the Recreation Committee for oversight. 
 

Attendance:  Joe Hickman-Councilmen 
Candice Black, Monica Wall, Nicole Welka, Michael Argentieri, Yvonne Vivian, Patrick Covell -Committee 
Members       Dylan Randall 

 
Next Meeting: September 18th, 7 pm, Pendleton Town Hall 


